



By Certified Mail:

7016 0600 0000 5331 5117

Office of Outdoor Advertising Ten Park Plaza, Suite 6160, Room 6141 Boston, MA 02116

January 9, 2017

Danielle M. Sicard, Town Clerk Town of Walpole 135 School Street Walpole, MA 02081

Re:

Applications for electronic permit(s) to replace existing static billboard(s)

Dear Ms. Sicard:

Please be advised that on Thursday, February 9, 2017 the Office of Outdoor Advertising will hold a public meeting at 11 AM in Conference room/s 5 & 6 on the second floor of the Transportation Building at 10 Park Plaza, Boston MA.

The agenda includes application by Carroll Advertising Company, Inc. for two (2) electronic permits to replace existing, static displays at the following location(s):

- a. 143 Pine Street, corner of Route I
 Application 2017D005 (existing structure, permit #: 2010013, facing south)
- b. 143 Pine Street, comer of Route 1
 Application 2017D006 (existing structure, permit #: 2010014, facing north)

Public comment regarding the proposed billboard(s) and/or display(s) may be presented at the meeting or in writing prior to the meeting to:

The Office of Outdoor Advertising, Attention John R. Romano, Director Ten Park Plaza, Room 6141 Boston, MA 02116

Thank you for attention to this matter.

Sincerely

John R. Romano, Director

MassDOT – Office of Outdoor Advertising

Ten Park Plaza, Room 6141, Boston, MA 02116 Tel: 857-368-9700, TTY: 857-368-0655 www.mass.gov/massdot/ooa